
 

 

 
 

 

To: MANN+HUMMEL Group Supplier Partners 

 

Re: REACH 2018 – Registration obligation 

Dear business partner, 

We would like to inform you about legal obligation to be compliant with REACH Regulation (EC) 

1907/2006. 

All chemical substances, which are imported outside from the EU or manufactured in small volumes 

that are between 1 to 100 tons per year, have to be registered until May 31
st

, 2018. In addition, 

substances, if they are contained in articles in the amount of 1 tonne per year and manufacturer or 

importer, and are intended to be released, must also be registered. Since July 2018 cannot be 

imported, manufactured or used non-registered chemical substances above 1 tonne per year. 

The chemical substance can be registered only if it is pre-registered. The deadline for pre-registration 

is setup on May 31
st
, 2017. 

More information about REACH 2018 you can find here: http://echa.europa.eu/reach-2018. 

If you have any questions concerning REACH Regulation in MANN+HUMMEL, please contact directly 

reach@mann-hummel.com. 

 

 

MANN+HUMMEL Group REACH Team 
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